
Do you love Beyblades? Do you have no one to play against? 

Look no further! Join us at the library Wednesdays for Beyblade 

tournaments! Here is what you need to know! 

 

 

Where: Children’s Department (El Reno Carnegie Library) 

When: Wednesdays starting February 21st at 3:30pm to 4:30 pm 

Why: Because it will give you a chance to make friends and to 

have fun! 

 

You will have 15 minutes of practice before battles begin. 

The library will not be supplying Beyblades. 
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